
 
 
From: Jeffrey Brnak [mailto:jvb1161@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 10:13 AM 
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadOil.com> 
Subject: Re: P&A Reentry 
 
You may enter the said property to R&A an existing well. Jeff Brnak. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 24, 2017, at 8:46 AM, Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadOil.com> wrote: 

Hey Jeff,  
We are looking to get going on this soon so if you could please give us permission that would be great.  
Thanks, 
Jeff 
  
From: Jeff Berghorn  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 4:02 PM 
To: Jeffrey Brnak <jvb1161@yahoo.com> 
Subject: P&A Reentry 
  
Hey Jeff,  
Similar to some of the other reentry operations that we had to on other wells we have to do one at the 
attached location. If you could respond letting me know that we have permission from you and your 
Father that would be great.  
Thanks,  
  
  

Jeff Berghorn 

Verdad Resources 

1401 17th Street, Suite 925 

Denver, Colorado 80202 

Office: 720-651-8411 

Cell: 303-453-9285 
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